
 

 

Annual Last Call Continuing Education 
Last Call CE on December 4th and 5th with 6 hours of continuing education offered.  We have some great speakers and 

topics lined up including 2 hours of ethics.  Please RSVP by calling/texting 405-843-0730 or by emailing 

info@okfda.com. Please RSVP 3 days prior to the class you want to attend. You can attend one class or attend them all. 

Remember, the OK Funeral Board allows 6 hours of CE to be carried over.  

 

Sunday, December 4, 2022 

1:00 p.m. to 1:50 p.m. – Determining Cause and Manner of Death—Timothy Dwyer + 

2:00 p.m. to 3:50 p.m. – Ethical Collections In Tough Economic Times –Marty Ludlum, JD  * + 
     

4:00 p.m. to 4:50 p.m. – Cremation Authorization in Oklahoma: Are You Being Ethical? –Marty Ludlum, JD  * 
     

5:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. – Supper  

5:30 p.m. to 7:20 p.m. – The Urn: Guardian of Memory –Jason Ryan Engler, Cremation Association of North 

America Cremation Historian. Staff Historian National Museum of Funeral History + 
     
     

Monday, December 5, 2022 

8:30 a.m. to 10:20 a.m. – Ethical Collections In Tough Economic Times – Marty Ludlum, JD * + 

    

10:30 a.m. to 11:20 a.m. – Cremation Authorization in Oklahoma: Are you being Ethical? –Marty Ludlum, JD * 

     

11:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. – Lunch  

12:00 p.m. to 12:50 p.m. – Determining Cause and Manner of Death – Timothy Dwyer + 

1:00 p.m. to 2:20 p.m. – The Urn: Guardian of Memory –Jason Ryan Engler, Cremation Association of North 

America Cremation Historian. Staff Historian National Museum of Funeral History + 
     

*Denotes Ethics 

+Denotes Kansas State Board of Mortuary Arts Approved 
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